
January 27, 2006 

 

Dear Amy, 

 

Early Sunday morning, we are leaving for Florida. We 

will be staying at the Sunrise Resort Motel North, 669 

Mandalay Ave, Clearwater Beach, FL 33769. The motel 

phone number is 727-442-5694. Our room number is #29. 

 

We are going to drive. We plan to arrive February 1 

and we will head for home on February 15, arriving 

back in Lansing on the 17th or 18th. If you need to 

reach us, my cell phone number is 517-505-2696. 

Carol’s is 517-281-4447. I don’t know yet if we’ll 

have internet access. 

 

I baked the scones from your Christmas basket a few 

days ago. They were very good. Haven't got into the 

cherry jam yet, but we've eaten most of the chocolate. 

Did you notice that the jam was from Austria? Thanks 

again. 

 

I've started to train for a marathon. It will be on 

May 27 in Traverse City. I am up to 7 miles so far. I 

joined a "training team" sponsored by an athletic shoe 

store in East Lansing, hoping that they can help me do 

this without hurting myself. 

 

What's new with you? 

 

Love, Dad 

 


